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Learn, Achieve, Love, Believe  

Spring Disco 
Thursday’s Spring Disco was another fantastic success, filled with a perfect mix of fun, hot dogs, and some 
truly crazy dance moves! A huge thank you to Daniel Johnson for generously giving up his time to ensure 
our children had such a fantastic time with their friends.  We would also like to express our gratitude to all 
the staff members who worked hard behind the scenes to make the event such a happy and fun 
experience for everyone. 
 
Halton Libraries 
I am thrilled to let you know that Widnes library and Halton Lea library are an official World Book Day 
token exchange hub again this year. Children can come to the library to exchange their World Book Day 
tokens for a brilliant free book (please see poster attached). The hub opens Thur 13th Feb and runs all the 
way until the end of March. 
PLUS! They have loads of World Book Day themed free drop-in events during half term. 

There is so much happening at Halton Libraries. Thanks for being part of it       

 Where’s Wally? 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March, and this year, the staff 
theme is Where's Wally? While children are more than welcome to come to school dressed 
as their favourite characters, we are also inviting them to join in on our theme and come 
dressed as Wally, please remember costumes do not need to be shop bought!  It will be so 
much fun to see how many Wally's we can find throughout the school.  From his iconic red-
and-white striped shirt to his round glasses, we cannot wait to see how creative the 
children will get with their Wally-inspired outfits.  It is sure to be a day filled with lots of fun 

and book-themed excitement! 
 
Art Exhibition 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Art Exhibition!  We hope you were as impressed with the 
children’s incredible talent and creativity as we were.  A special thank you to Miss Bates for her hard work 
and dedication in putting together such a wonderful event. If you were unable to join us, do not worry—
there will be plenty of pictures shared on social media, so you won't miss out on the amazing works of art.  
Thank you so much for your support and the overwhelming, kind, and positive comments! Your words truly 
mean a lot to us and help make this event even more special. We are grateful for the encouragement and 
enthusiasm from everyone, and we are so happy to share the incredible talent of our children with you. 
We are also excited to announce that your child's masterpiece will be available for purchase on Arbor. 
 
Safety 
The school has been made aware by Cheshire Police of a recent spate of knife crime in the area. Miss 
Slingsby has spoken to the children in Y5 and Y6 about the importance of staying safe, but we kindly ask 
that you also have a safety plan in place for your family, especially if your children will be out and about 
during the half-term. It is important that we all work together to ensure the safety and well-being of our 
children and the wider community.  Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 



   

 

   

 
 

Careers Week 2025  
We have been participating in The Primary Careers Programme and as part of this, we will be holding a 
Careers Week beginning the 10th March 2025.  
  
We are hoping to have visitors from lots of industries and fields to deliver short sessions to our pupils 
explaining what their careers involve, pathways into the industry and skills that our children might be 
learning in school which would be useful for this career choice.   
  
If you have a role, or know anyone who may be suitable, and are able to spare the time to come in and 
support us by delivering a session to a class, please contact Miss Sutton or the school office and we can 
provide more details and outline the session intentions further. 
 
Year 6 Walking Home 
As the nights are getting lighter, Year 6 children who have a signed consent form will now be able to walk 
home independently after clubs. This change allows children to enjoy the extra daylight and encourages 
them to develop their sense of responsibility. Parents and carers are reminded to ensure they have 
completed and returned the necessary consent forms for their child to take part in this arrangement. 
Thank you for your understanding while continuing to prioritize the safety and well-being of all pupils. 
 
Happy Half-Term 
Happy half term!  It is hard to believe we’re already halfway through the year!  It has been a busy few 
weeks, and the next half term is shaping up to be just as action-packed.  Don’t forget to check our Looking 
Ahead dates for upcoming events.  We are already looking forward to the longer evenings, Easter 
celebrations, and hopefully some nicer weather!  Wishing you all a lovely and restful half term, and we will 
see you back on Monday, 24th February. Enjoy! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Looking Ahead: 

 

Here are some important dates for your diaries to help you plan for the next few weeks: 

 

• 14th February – End of Term  

• 24th February – School Reopens 

• 25th February – Y4 Swimming 

• 4th March – Choir cancelled 

• 5th March – Ashes to Go 8:30am 

• 5th March – Ash Wednesday Worship (Parents Welcome 9am in school hall) 

• 6th March – World Book Day (Thursday) 

• 10th March – Y6 Library visit 

• 10th March – Y4 Library visit 

• 18th March – Y4 Clonter Opera Trip 

• 21st March – Red Nose Day 

• 28th March – Non-uniform day (Easter treat donations) 

• 31st March – Easter Egg competition entries 

• 3rd April – Easter Service Y4 (Parents Welcome at the Church at 9:30am) 

• 3rd April – Easter Bingo (children only) 

• 4th April – End of Term 
 

Please note, these dates are subject to change – please ensure you check them each week 

for any amendments or additions. 



   

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Our Christian Value for this half 

term is: 

Friendship 

“We look after each other and 

always try to be kind” 

St Michael with St Thomas 

Church 

Come and join the Sunday services 

at our beautiful church!  See 

times below. 

Don’t forget Children’s Church on 

the first Sunday of every month.  

Let’s Talk About Rights! 

This week our Article of the week for you to discuss at 

home is:  Article 12:  If a child’s parents live apart in 

different countries, the child has the right to visit 

both of them 

What does this mean?  

- How do children access this right? 

- How can duty bearers help to ensure 

children have this right? 



   

 

   

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Quotes from Miss Slingsby’s 

#Positivegossip Book this week: 

• Oliver (Y5) for positivity and 

perseverance and always wearing a 

smile – Mrs Hogan 

• Bella (Rec) for being such a caring 

and helpful friend to Daniel 

• Whole school for a beautifully sung 

worship, really made me happy to 

take part – Miss T 

• Amelia B, Bobby and Faith (Y5) for 

being incredibly helpful at 

lunchtimes 

• Evelyn, Freya and Lottie (Y3) and 

Reuben (y2) for being lovely, kind 

friends at lunchtimes all week 

 

 

Lunchtime Superstars 

Rec – Harper-Rose 

Y1 – Lola 

Y2 –Lottie-Rose 

Y3 – Lottie 

Y4 – Riva-Rose 

Y5 – Leo 

Y6 – Evie 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s Award Winners 

Unfortunately, we did not have our celebration assembly 

today, certificates will be given out on our first Monday 

back on the 24th February 

Rec – Ellie-Mae for being super sensible during our dragon 

dance 

Y1 – Frankie for always working hard during our lessons 

Y2 – Lottie-Rose for amazing improvement in behaviour 

Y3 – Bobby for tying hard to be independent in maths 

Y4 – Max for brilliant focus during learning this week! 

Y5 – Bailie for a super attitude all week and wonderful 

work 

Y6 – Kaycie for wonderful enthusiasm for learning and 

being such a positive role model. 

 



   

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance: 

Rec – 95.7% 

Y1 – 98.9% 

Y2 – 87.0% 

Y3 – 94.4% 

Y4 – 99.3% 

Y5 – 94.6% 

Y6 – 89.3% 

 

Whole School Attendance – this year: 

95.5% 

Whole school attendance – this week: 

94.2% 

Class attendance winner: 

99.3% - Y4 

 



   

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 
 

 


